Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.102: Richard T. Johnson

John Boccio/Marian Kadota

CPUC/USDA Forest Service JIECE Wi

c/o Aspen Environmental Group

30423 Canwood Street SEP 1 8 2006
Suite 215

Agoura Hills, CA 91301 ) (R ——

Dear Sir,
The proposal to install high-voltage power lines on or near my property on

8310 Calve Street, Leona Valley, CA 93551 significantly impacts the safety
of my family and the financial value of my property.

C.102-1

Thank you,

Richard T. Johnson

P.O. Box 706

Leona Valley, CA 93551
Home (661) 949-6987
Cell (661) 733-3885
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Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.102: Richard T. Johnson

C.102-1 Neither the proposed Project nor any of the alternatives are located in close proximity to 8310 Calve
Street. However, there is a separate proposed transmission line known as Segment 2 of the Antelope
Transmission Project that includes an alternative route located just east of that address. That project
is evaluated in the Draft EIR for Segments 2 and 3 of the Antelope Transmission Project (SCH
#2006041160).
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